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We are horrified at the lack of thought for the future and the acceleration of land clearing, the 
propping up of unwanted and climate changing COAL AND GAS, and the complete lack of 
regard for the very few areas left with any wildlife at all after the bushfires. We ourselves lost 250 
acres of rainforest BURNT BY FOREST CORP ON A 40 DEGREE DAY IN JANUARY 
2020! We have seen FIRST HAND the lack of wildlife, NOT ONE WALLABY LYREBIRD 
OR KOALA LEFT! 
 
The bush is now quiet at night. We have no small birds. 
 
To increased or extend logging or miming is unacceptable. 
 
The loss of wildlife and the increase in temperatures, the lack of ground water, none of this is 
considered by this government, and we as Australians will not stand for unacceptable behaviour. 
You the government should stand FOR the people, not for your own gain. 


